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Publishing with Your Students 
April 24, 2012 

  

Help your students to take the next step with their capstone projects, theses and dissertations by 
publishing. Join faculty members, Ming Fang He, Chuck Hodges, Brenda Marina and Christine Draper 
who will share tips and strategies on how to publish with the students you mentor on Thursday, April 26. 
Publishing is an excellent way for your student to add professional content to their vitae and to promote 
COE’s programs 

The faculty panel discussion on publishing with students will be in COE Room 2148, Thursday, April 26, 
10-11 am. For more information, contact Tracy Linderholm, Associate Dean of Graduate Education and 
Research, tlinderholm@georgiasouthern.edu 
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